
Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

 
 

Meeting was opened at 7:15 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present  

Jennie Stewart Alderman Andrew Fields Shelley Davis Rodney Weeden 

 

Jennie welcomed members and Alderman Fields 

 

Current Business 

Beautification Action Day 
Beautification Action Day was held on 9/30.  There were approximately 30 participants and litter was picked up on at 

least 8 streets and roads.  It was a very successful event.  Refreshments were served afterward.    

 

Flower Bed Cleanup 
Due to the warm weather and rain, it was decided to cancel transplanting plants in the flowerbeds in front of City Hall 

until a later date.  Transplanting will take place the same date as cleanup which is schedule for November 8. 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

Several members attended the Town Hall Meeting held on 9/30.  Small vehicle litter bags with a couple of flyers were 

given to many of the attendees.   Winners of the Summer Beautification Awards were recognized and given a certificate.  

Next year, we plan to place a yard sign in each winner’s yard just as we currently do for Christmas Award winners.  

 

Alderman Fields stated that he will contact another company that design signs and find out the cost of making yard signs.   

 

Metro Adopt a Stop 
Jennie and Shelley mentioned that signs hadn’t been placed at the bus stops that they adopted.  Jennie contacted Maureen 

at Metro.   

 

New Business 

Jennie mentioned that November’s meeting will be the last official Board meeting until March, 2018.  The Board will 

judge Christmas Decorations in December instead of having a meeting.  The Board plan to have a notice posted on the 

electrical sign in Klein Park announcing the Christmas Decoration judging as well as placing an article on Bellefontaine 

Nextdoor and in Bellefontaine News. 

 

The Board agreed that it would be a good idea to reach out to the Riverview School District and the Matthew Dickey 

Boys Clubs in the future.  We could possibly partner with some of their events and they could partner with some of our 

events.     

 

Parks and Recreation Action Items 

• Replace stones on the Hill. 

• Replacement of railroad ties at the Flower Bed on 270 and Lilac 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.  The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 14, 2017.  

 


